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BIRTHDAY BELLRINGERS 

Happy Birthday to the following children who celebrated their birthday recently – Teejay B, Oliver C, 
Madeleine T and Charlie C! 
 

 

     

       

            

         

       

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Club timetable 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Day When Year group Club Teacher 

Tues Lunchtime Year 3 and 4  Athletics Mrs Lane 

Weds Lunchtime Year 4 and 5 Art Mrs Molyneux 

Lunchtime Year 3 Recorders Mrs Malin 

Lunchtime Year 2 Mathletics Mrs Staniforth 

Thurs After school KS2 Let’s Get Cooking Mrs Plumridge 
and Miss Davies 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

Summer Term 2 
 
10.07.15 Raffle donations for FOCS barbecue due 
13.07.15 Reception class trip to Holdenby  
14.07.15 Key Stage 2 Performance at 6.30pm 
15.07.15 Key Stage 2 Performance at 2.30pm 
17.07.15 Venus Class Assembly @ 3pm – Parents and friends are very welcome to attend  
20.07.15 Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly @ 9.30am in St Margaret’s Church 
21.07.15 End of Summer 2 

STAR PUPIL OF THE WEEK 

Our Star Pupils –3rd July:  

Venus – Emily W 
Stars – Tyler H 
Mars – Lewis Bond 
Jupiter – Elizabeth P 
Saturn – Abigail J 
 

 

 

 

 

STAR PUPIL OF THE WEEK 

Our Star Pupils –10th July:  

Venus – Mabel N 
Stars – Victoria G 
Mars – Isabel M & Joel D 
Jupiter – Tommy L 
Saturn – Freya G 
Neptune – Alexandra K-W 
 

 

 

 

 

Changes to clubs: 

 There is no Gardening Club on Monday 13th July as Mrs Oldham is with Venus Class on a school 

trip.  All gardening club children are welcome on the 20th July to help clean the tools. 

 Football and dodgeball are now finished for the year. Hotshots are still running their session 

next week.  
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Jubilee Wood 

This week the children have had two lovely trips 

to Jubilee Wood and have made a bug hotel 

within the Wildlife Area.  They found some 

minibeasts and have already moved them into 

the hotel.  We hope you will visit and you are 

welcome to fill any gaps!  On both days the 

children spotted many different types of 

butterflies and on Friday we watched a 

sparrowhawk hovering over the wood.  We are 

grateful to Mrs. Davis and Mr Mortimer for 

helping us on both trips. 

Mrs Oldham 

 

Crick Colts 

Crick Colts FC are looking for new players to join its Development Squad.  This will be suitable for all children aged 
5 in Reception Class.  Training is on Saturdays at 10.30am. 
All coaches are DBS checked and FA qualified. 
Crick Contact Ian Gidley on 07802 237526 or igidley@btinternet.com for more details 

 

FOCS news 

Donations: 

FOCS would like to draw your attention to the following website: www.easyfundraising.org.uk 

If you register for Crick Primary School, then money will be donated when you make any purchases through 

hundreds of different online retailers. When registering, you will need to search for Friends of Crick School. 

 

The children are extremely proud of 

their completed bug hotel! 
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New Classroom Progress… 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

William M and Harvey W in Saturn class have taken a photo to share the progress of the 

new year 2 classroom. It is beginning to take shape!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Special Announcements: 

 During the summer holidays Miss Poole is getting married. On return to school in September, her married 

name will be Mrs Vazson. On behalf of the school community, I would like to wish Miss Poole and Mr 

Vazson every happiness for their life together. 

 Mr & Mrs Lane are expecting the pitter-patter of tiny feet in December. Congratulations to them both! 

Mrs Neill 

 

Please note: 

 From September, Mrs Oldham will be known as Ms Herrington.   


